Learning Excellence with a Community Heart

Family of Schools

October 24th 2019

Dear Parents,

It has been wonderful to welcome your children back to school over the past seven weeks. Most of them are
looking splendid in their school uniforms. However, we have noticed a large number of children wearing shoes
to school that do not support our school uniform policy. As such, we are writing to all parents to remind them as
to what constitutes acceptable footwear. From November 12th, we shall be enforcing the rules regarding
acceptable footwear more rigorously.

Regarding footwear, our policy states that plain black, flat shoes must be worn. Logos on shoes are acceptable if
these are also black. Shoes may be slip-on, Velcro or lace-up. Sports shoes must only be worn on days when
your child has been timetabled for P.E. lessons or has sports clubs after school. Please find some examples of

what is acceptable below.

=

Examples of acceptable footwear.

Examples of unacceptable footwear.

&2 -

We appreciate your help in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

The Leadership Team



Learning Excellence with a Community Heart

Family of Schools
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